Bob Ferguson

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

800 Fifth Avenue #2000 ¢ Seattle WA 98104-3188
April 7, 2015

VIA UTC E-FILING PORTAL & ABC LMI

Steven V. King

Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: PSE Petition for Approval of an Errata to Attachment A and B to the Amended Petition
for Decoupling, Dockets UE-121697/UG-121705 and UE-130137/UG-130138

Dear Mr. King:

Public Counsel files this statement in response to the Commission’s notice of April 2, 2015, in
the above-captioned matters. Public Counsel does not oppose the PSE petition to correct the
calculation of decoupling deferrals. The error is a reflection, however, of the complexity of the
decoupling mechanism and underlines the need for close monitoring during the plan, and
thorough review if PSE requests extension of decoupling in a future case. Public Counsel has
scheduled a briefing with PSE regarding the errata and may have additional comments if the
petition is set for an Open Meeting.

Sincerely,

W Gy e

Simon J. ffitch
Senior Assistant Attorney General
Public Counsel
(206) 389-2055
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cc: ALJ Dennis Moss (E-mail)
Service List (E-mail & U. S. Mail)




